NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Betty Rivera Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary Apl’il 23, 2002

Mr. J. Scott Hall
Miller, Stratvert, et al.
Box 1986

Santa Fe, NM 87504

Re: Agua/Petro Tran - Corbin-Abo #31
API No. 30-025-01337

Dear Scott:

In order to secure approval of this transfer, please file a new C-104a signed as of current
date by an officer (identified by title) of the company (Petro-Tran), and identifying, either
on the form, or in a separate, accompanying letter, the working interest owners of the
well.

We understand that this information is not ordinarily required, but it is a matter of public

record and therefore cannot be considered confidential. Also, this approval is not routine,
but is based specifically on representations made to us at our earlier conference.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (505)-476-3450.
Very truly yours,

Ry

David K. Brooks
Assistant General Counsel

cc: Chris Williams, OCD Hobbs
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